
56419 Gorgie Road - Junction with Robertson Avenue 

We are making a request for information relating to Gorgie Road at the junction with 

Robertson Avenue, from December 2024 to 23/07/2025. 

In particular, we require the following information:- 

Information including sight of any written or electronic communication detailing the 

replacement of ironworks at or close to the above junction. 

No such communications are recorded. 

Information including sight of any written or electronic communication detailing complaints 

regarding ironworks at or close to the above junction. 

Please refer to the attached Site History Report – Customer Services. Unfortunately, we are 

unable to extract data in relation to specific parts of streets, therefore, the attached report 

covers the full length of Gorgie Road. 

The only one logged near Robertson Avenue was ‘1933968’ but there are no photographs 

held in relation to this report.  

Third party personal information has been redacted from the documents provided in 

compliance with the Data Protection Act 2018. 

Please also refer to the attached spreadsheet which provides the recorded information held 

by our Scottish Road Works Register team. This includes a ‘Defective Apparatus Ironworks’ 

report. 

Information including sight of any written or electronic communication detailing accidents as 

a result of the ironworks at or close to the above junction. 

Please refer to the attached Site History Report – Claims. Only one was recorded in the 

location, however this was not caused by ironwork. The attached photographs relate to 

report reference ‘1949076’.  

Information including sight of any written or electronic communication detailing requests by 

third parties to carry out repairs to ironworks, at or close to the above junction. 

No such communications are recorded. 

We would also request any photographs held relating to the above requested information. 

Please refer to the attached photographs in relation to report reference ‘1949076’. 


